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LETTER DATED 23 MAY 1990 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF
IRAQ TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

On instructions from my Government, I have the honour to enclose herewith the
text of a statement issued by the International Atomic Energy Agency concerning a
recent safeqguards inspection of Iraq's nuclear facilities.

I should be grateful if you would have this letter and its annex circulated as

a document of the Security Council.

(Signed) Abdul Amir A. AL-ANBARI
Ambassador
Permanent Representative
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[Original: English]

ROUTINE SAFEGUARDS 1NSPECTION IN IRAQ

At the request of the Iragi authorities, the International Atomic Energy
Agency (IAEA) is publishing the following statement on a recent safeguards
inspection in Iraq:

“Routine safeqguards inspections of Iraq's nuclear facilities were carried out
in early April 1990. The Department of Safeguards sent the Resident
Representative of Iraq to IAEA detaiied statements of conclusions on

2 May 1990. In these statements, based upon the data collected between
March 1989 and April 1990, the conclusion was reached that all material under

safequards has been accounted for."




